
 

 
   
                                                                      
 

                  
 

Mon 30th 
May – Fri 
3rd June 

HALF TERM 
 

Mon 30th 
May – Wed 
1st June 

Mr Brady’s Sports Camp 

From 
Monday 6th 
June 

Nursery children will be 
relocating to The Windmill 

Thurs 9th 
June 

Jubilee Street Party 

Fri 10th 
June 

9am Class 9 Assembly 
 
3.30pm Guitar Concert – Upper 
Hall 

Language we are celebrating now is 
Ukrainian 

 

Newsletter 27 th May 2022 
Issue 36 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers DATES TO REMEMBER 

Platinum Jubilee 
 

On 6th February this year Her Majesty the Queen 
became the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum 
Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the 
United Kingdom, the Realms and the Commonwealth. To 
celebrate this unprecedented anniversary, events and 
initiatives will be taking place with a four-day UK bank 
holiday weekend from Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th June, 
during half term. 
 

The four days of celebrations will include public events 
and community activities, as well as national moments of 
reflection on The Queen’s 70 years of service.  Visit the 
Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport's 
interactive map to find out more about events taking 
place across the UK.  
 

There is also useful information 
on https://www.royal.uk/platinumjubilee. 
 

To celebrate this special event, Corpus Christi School will be 
holding a street party for the children on Thursday 9th June. 
We will be holding a community event in the morning, 
involving a tea party for local elderly people, and children will 
have a Jubilee lunch in the junior playground during the 
afternoon. 
 

This day will be a fun day for children in school. We are 
requesting contributions of multi packs of carton drinks from 
parents for the children, so would appreciate if these could 
be brought into school by Wednesday 8th June.   We hope 
you enjoy your own Jubilee celebrations during half term. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
x 

IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT THE AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB STAFF DUE TO ISSUES REGARDING TO THE COLLECTION OF 

YOUR CHILD AND ANY DELAYS PLEASE RING 07727 658527. 

   ADVANCE NOTICE 
The final Inset Day has now been 

published and school will be closed 
to all pupils on Friday 15th July 

2022. 
 

CORPUS CHRISTI PARISH SUMMER FAIR 
Our parish Summer Fair takes place on 

Saturday 9th July from 11am to 3pm. All are 
welcome! 

 

Guitar Concert 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents of children in 
Years 3 – 6 who have 

been having guitar 
lessons in school are 
invited to an end of  

 
term guitar concert on Friday 10th June 

at 3.30pm in the Upper Hall.  The 
children are excited to perform for you 
and we hope you will be able to join us 

in celebrating their achievements. 
 

 

Reception children had a lovely visit this week to Bockett’s 
Farm in Surrey.  The weather was kind to us, and they enjoyed 

a tractor ride, pig racing and meeting all the farm animals.  
Thank you to our parent helpers who were able to join us. 

https://platinumjubilee.gov.uk/events/
https://platinumjubilee.gov.uk/events/
https://platinumjubilee.gov.uk/events/
https://www.royal.uk/platinumjubilee
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Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASS % 

13 100 

14 100 

9 99.2 

5 99.2 

10 99.2 

12 99.2 

7 99.1 

8 98.1 

2 97.8 

11 97.4 

1 97.3 

6 95.7 

4 95.2 

N 91.5 

3 88.5 

Attendance  
Monday 23rd May – Friday 

27th May 2022 

Child of the Week Award for the 
week ending 20th May 2022 
Nursery Ian L B 

Class 1 Jessica A 

Class 2 Eldora E 

Class 3 Hannah L B 

Class 4 Adrian A V 

Class 5 Aaliyah T-L 

Class 6 Mia E 

Class 7 Niyah-Rae L 

Class 8 Lara C 

Class 9 Rafferty M 

Class 10 Louis J 

Class 11 Layla D S 

Class 12 Antonia W 

Class 13 Luke G 

Class 14 Abigail C 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

 

Congratulations to Classes 13 & 14 
on their 100% attendance. 

 

Whole School Average: 97.2% 

                   
         

Friday 24th June 
International Evening  

 

Help celebrate our diverse Corpus 
Christi community and share your 

talents with us!  
We are looking for cooks, 

musicians, dancers, and other 
performers to take part in our 

International Evening. 
It would be great to see children 

and families getting involved in this 
special event.  

You could also get together with 
other families to perform as a 
group.  For more information 

contact Yashoda on 07973 764448, 
Lara on 07800 802955 or sign up 

here: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLScYnZXAmG0qRbI74_6

QFE5YwrADmHqc_A15SBaKvIziUkI

o_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

*** 
 

Thursday 14th July 
Summer Discos 

 

More information will follow about 
these events, please note the dates 

now in your diaries. 
 

*** 
Thank you for all the lovely cakes 

made for the cake competition.  We 
will announce the winners after half 

term. 
Thank you for all the cake 

donations for the sale and for the 
children buying them back again! 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Parents’ Association 

 

Educational Trips 2021-2022 
 

Since September we have had 
educational visitors into school and 
now we are fortunate to be able to 
arrange day trips for the children. We 
ask parents for a contribution of £20 
per child towards to cost of these 
events. Please log onto your 
ParentPay account to make the 
payment if you have not already done 
so. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Music Charges Summer Term 1 
 

Please ensure you have paid your child’s 
music charges for this half term before 

school finishes on Friday 27th May.   
To ensure your child continues next half 
term your account needs to be clear.  If 
you wish you child to no longer receive 
lessons 6 weeks written notice must be 

given. 
 
 

Year 6 children have had a fantastic 
week at PGL on the Isle of Wight. 

 
Please do look at our Instagram pages to 

see all the exciting and challenging 
activities the children have participated 

in this week. 
 

 
We thank all the staff who have had 

time away from their families to ensure 
the children have the opportunity of this 

residential trip. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYnZXAmG0qRbI74_6QFE5YwrADmHqc_A15SBaKvIziUkIo_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYnZXAmG0qRbI74_6QFE5YwrADmHqc_A15SBaKvIziUkIo_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYnZXAmG0qRbI74_6QFE5YwrADmHqc_A15SBaKvIziUkIo_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYnZXAmG0qRbI74_6QFE5YwrADmHqc_A15SBaKvIziUkIo_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

